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Year 5 Visit to the Coventry Transport Museum, Coventry 

Thursday 10th April 2025 

 

March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very excited to be going on our planned visit to the Coventry Transport Museum on 

Thursday 10th April 2025. 

We will be leaving school shortly after registration and returning by approximately 3pm. 

Please could you provide your child with a packed lunch on the day. Children eligible for 

free school meals are entitled to a school packed lunch if required. The children should also 

bring their water bottle and a fruit snack to have during a break at the museum. It would be 

helpful if children could bring a clipboard or something to lean on to complete a workbook as 

they tour the museum.  

The cost of the activity is £11 and payment and consent is due by Friday 28th March 

2025 on your ParentPay account. If any parents/carers have problems in paying, please speak 

to a member of the office staff.   

Additionally, there is a small gift shop at the end of the tour which children may want to buy 

something small as a memento. We advise money no greater than £5.00 for this.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Year 5 Team 
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